GTFCC PAMI reviews

Ensuring that PAMIs have been identified with a GTFCC
method before initiating intervention planning

The identification of Priority Areas for Multisectoral Interventions (PAMIs) is of critical
importance to target national cholera control and elimination strategies along the
principles of the Global Roadmap to End Cholera.

Which countries should request a review?

Any country that identified its PAMIs can benefit from a GTFCC PAMI review.

GTFCC PAMI reviews are formally required for countries that plan to prepare a request for
Oral Cholera Vaccines for preventive use and/or to submit their National Cholera Plan (NCP)
for GTFCC endorsement.

What are GTFCC PAMI reviews?

GTFCC PAMIs reviews:
e Are carried out upon request of National Authorities
» Represent an opportunity to have independent technical feedback on the identification of
PAMIs before moving on to planning interventions in PAMIs
» Are performed by experts from the GTFCC using standard criteria
o Focus on providing practical advice and recommendations to countries

When to request a review?

It is recommended to request a GTFCC PAMI review shortly after completion of PAMIs
identification, before moving on to intervention planning in PAMIs

How to request a review?

National Authorities are invited to address their request for a GTFCC PAMI review to the
GTFCC Secretariat (CTFCCsecretariat@who.int) and to attach the following:

o PAMI identification report

o Completed GTFCC PAMI Excel tool
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How long does it take?

Countries can expect the GTFCC PAMI review to be completed in about 30 days
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